 

 

 

Circular to Members # 2

October 4, 2013

 

 

Enhancement of wages to unskilled workers 

 

Members are informed that the Chief Minister of Sindh has announced the
enhancement of wages of unskilled workers from Rs. 8,000/- to Rs. 10,000/-
per month on 28th June 2013. 

 

According to the notification issued by the Labour Department, Government of
Sindh, it shall come into force on 1st  of July 2013. All industrial,
commercial and other establishments registered under any law shall pay wages
to their employees through crossed cheque or bank transfer. 

 

Copy of the notification in 3 pages is sent herewith for information; which
is self explanatory.

 

 

M. Siddique

Secretary General
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